
Dear Parents

2024 Fundraising
All fundraising will be going towards upgrading our playgrounds. We will be starting with our
Foundation/ Year 1 playground. We are in the process of putting together a plan that we will share
with our community as soon as we can.

School Council
Congratulations and thankyou to our school councillors for 2024:
Travis Kreeck - School Council President
Jac Bell - Vice President
Amy Steer
Kate Coghlan
Kath Bradshaw
Bec White
Tom Robinson
Alan Arthur
Josie Logan
Ellen Sheils
Michael Donovan
Angela Grumley
Jo Pickles
Amelia Perkins

A big thank you to our retiring School Councilors, Ronika Hall and Carolyn Pearson. Your
contribution to our school council is greatly appreciated.

PARENTS ASSOCIATION
I am pleased to announce that Chenara Newbegin has been voted in as the new Parents
Association President and will be well supported by Tara Gillespie as Vice President. Thanks to all



those who have put their hand up to help out on Parents Association. This group is integral to the
fundraising of our school.

Last Assembly - Friday 22nd March at 2:30pm

2025 Foundation Students
If you have a child who is ready to start school next year and haven't received a letter from the
school to con�rm your child's 2025 enrolment, please call the school o�ce on 5821 1944.

Fete
We have our annual school fete on tonight, and we have great weather and a range of activities for
our guest to participate in. Look forward to seeing you there tonight from 4pm to 6pm!

Harmony Day activities
Mr. Kop has been busy preparing for Harmony Day. This will be on Friday and is an out of uniform
day with all students encouraged to wear orange. We have many different cultures across our
school, and we believe we are really inclusive. Harmony Day is a day of celebrating diversity and
culture.

Parent Student Teacher Interviews - no formal school Thursday 28th March
Next week we are holding our Parent Student Teacher Interviews after school on Monday and
Tuesday. We then continue these on Thursday our last day of the term. Students are encouraged to
attend these interviews with their parents to �nd out how they have settled into school.

Easter
Please take the opportunity to enjoy a well-earned rest this coming Easter and enjoy time with
family and friends. I look forward to catching up with everyone after the holidays when we return to
school on Monday 15th April.

Take Care
Mr B

Calendar - upcoming dates
Thursday 21st March - Deaf Role Model Program
Thursday 21st March - FETE
Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th March - Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews from 3:30 to 4:30pm
Thursday 28th March - Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews from 8:30am to 2:30pm- NO FORMAL
SCHOOL
Friday 29th March - Good Friday - NO SCHOOL
Term 2 begins Monday 15th April 2024
Thursday 18th April - School Fun Run
Wednesday 24th April - Year 4 - Melbourne Excursion
Thursday 25th April - NO SCHOOL



EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 15th
March 2024.





https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getactive.vic.gov.au%2Fvouchers%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSarah.Freer%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cf65078e808104583df7b08dbebb1c9da%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638362921061762982%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mVFzUSMkXdBjuIMqR192Ul%2BgWgN04%2FZQdUwlDqnNaa0%3D&reserved=0








Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.

Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School O�ce.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School
Please contact the o�ce if you have any queries. You can also
follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
Email: guthrie.streeet.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au
Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944
Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps
Twitter: @guthriestps
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